
From: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
To: tina carlsson <tinacatharina@hotmail.com>
Date: Thursday, June 21, 2001 9:42 AM
Subject: Re: <no subject>

Dear Tina, is there a fax number that I can send it the invitation to?
Warm regards,
Vasif

Hello Vasif 

I´m fine, how are you? 

I think the exihibition sounds very intresting, and I´m very glad for the invitation. At 
the moment I´m very busy but I´ll write you more later today or tomorrow. 

If I have an official invitation from you, I can apply for the costs from iaspis I think that 
is a possibility. 

regards Tina 
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